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From the President: 
 

Hello RRHAK members! Hope you are enjoying your summer! It was great to see many of you at the April 

conference, which by the way, was our last. We had great topics and presenters and at the end we discussed the 

future of RRHAK. As we look ahead, our focus is on providing training throughout the year by visiting each 

district quarterly. The topics chosen are from your feedback as well as current RD information, they will be 

provided at each training course, so you don’t need to leave your area. This is your benefit of membership; the 

cost is zero so please join us! What a great opportunity to learn and be with other managers in your district as 

well as your RRHAK representatives, enjoy lunch together, and you don’t need to travel too far. Our first stop 

will be in the NE district at the Manhattan Public Library on August 14th (see attached flyer), remember to 

RSVP by 7/31/24. The rest of the schedule will be announced at a later date.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Harvey McFarland 

President  
            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
R U R A L     R E N T A L       H O U S I N G         A S S O C I A T I O N       O F      K A N S A S 

P. O.  BOX 803, WINFIELD, KANSAS  67156   PHONE 620-705-8622 
E-mail execdirectwendy@outlook.com 

RRHAK 2024-2025 

BOARD MEMBERS 

 
Harvey McFarland, President 620-218-8913 

Erica Perron, Vice-President 620-793-9805 

Debra Staab, Sec-Treas 785-628-2660 

Mark Luck, NW Dist 785-656-1817 

Roger Schwager, SW Dist 620-793-9805 

Carol Roberts NE Dist 785-851-9781 

Gina Honeycutt, SE Dist 620-365-5143 

Michelle Mullinix, At Large 785-654-3100 

Wendy McFarland, Executive Director            620-705-8622 
 

 

Please note:  
Shipping rates continue to change, 
please order your leases without 
sending a check. I will invoice you 
when they ship.  Order by VM @ 
620-705-8622 or by email.  
execdirectwendy@outlook.com 
Thank you! 
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Greetings from Wendy, 
 
We are committed to providing, little to no cost, training for you, 
so we have restructured the RRHAK training. No more conferences 
keeping you traveling across the State, far from home and the 
office, with expensive entry fees and hotel rooms. 
 
 August 14th, we launch the quarterly training in the NE district, 
which includes lunch at no cost to you.  Simply RSVP to me in an 
email or text, before 7/31/24 and you will enjoy a One day 
training on frequently requested topics and updates from RD. 
 
As Harvey said in his greeting…this is a benefit of being a loyal 
due paying member of RRHAK, so plan to join us on August 14th at 
the Manhattan Public Library, auditorium. Class begins at 10am 
and will close at 4pm.  IF you are not in the NE district, don’t 
panic, a quarterly training will be coming to your area soon! 
 
Stay hydrated, stay safe and enjoy this summer! 
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